
Ding Master Pro Instructions

Step # 1 – Click your club “driver, Iron or Putter” to either record or play a 
recorded shot. Each club has its own set of % macros for you to customize each 
one to your Ding Master Pro!

Step# 2 - Pick your swing percentage strength you want to hit or record. You 
match the % icon in Ding Master Pro to WGT golf % in info window. Example: Click 
100% Icon, and your goal is to match the 100% swing.  

Step # 3 - Record the shot, once step #1 and 2 are chosen “click” record the 
shot, then do a 100% full back swing then try and hit the ding like a normal 
shot. The program will then reset. You can then play the shot you just created 
or save the shot if you like it or record a new shot again over it, if you don’t 
like the last one until you have all dings. 

Step #4 – Save the Shot, you just made. If you like the shot click save.

Step #5 - Adjust Swing bar. If you nailed your power setting and were close to 
hitting the ding, you can NOW use the adjust bar to add or subtract a few 
milliseconds off the shot to get it to ding every time. Click the refresh icon 
to reset adjust bar if needed.

Step #6 - Adjusting the ball dot. You must adjust the ball dot “ball backspin or 
forward spin” prior to playing a shot. The Ding Master Pro is not designed for 
that extra click. There are too many variables to record with that many swing 
sets. Just set the DOT before you start your shot.

Step #7 – To stop the Swing once in progress, click the spacebar!

Thank you and I hope you really enjoy our product! Our managers and programmer 
love WGT and worked really hard to make sure we delivered you the most reliable, 
easy to use ding master software so enjoy our product. Please contact customer 
support through our website to report any bugs or questions about the product. 
Your feed back is important! 

Advertising Banner: Soon millions of people will be using/viewing Ding Master 
Pro daily for WGT golf games. Companies that would like to advertise their 
product or services through our software, please contact sales at 661-475-5510

Thank you
Ding Master Pro Team


